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From: Bob Berry
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 10:14:14 AM
To: Bill Blackburn
Subject: FW: FGD Lead-time
Response requested: No
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

Bill, FYI

From: Studer, Jim A (USA E P-S CEN MA) [mailto:jim.studer@siemens.com]
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2011 9:56 AM
To: Bob Berry
Cc: eric.roberson@bigrivers.com
Subject: FGD Lead-time

Bob,

After our call last week I checked on the delivery time for a new scrubber for Wilson.
Currently, a comfortable schedule from LNTP to substantial completion is 32 months.
Getting under 28 months is not recommended. An LNTP in October 2012 is too late for
a January 1, 2015 startup. Additionally clean air regulations may stimulate additional
demand for scrubbers which could increase lead times.

I would like to meet with you and Eric in January to discuss this project further. When
Eric returns from vacation, please get with him and let me know your availability for a
meeting the week of January 9.

Thanks,

Jim
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